The Micah boys, as well as several boys from Villa Linda Miller, continue to
develop their skills in carpentry and welding a few days a week. Here the
woodshop teachers help the 8th graders build bookshelves.




On October 20th we held our annual Science Fair at the Micah house.
Each of the boys paired up with a staff member to help them with their
project and we invited judges to help pick the winners. Great work guysl!







Last weekend
we took the
boys to a park
where they
could swim,
go fishing and
even ride a
water buffalo!
They had a
great timel
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Above: the boys received a donation of art supplies from a local art shop.
Below: Hector Nelly and Miguel participate in the Honduran
National Anthem test, a requirement to pass 9th grade




José Luis and Radl both celebrated their birthdays in October



